
 
 

 

Changes to how we are working 

 

Services are not being run in the usual way 

 

This is due to Covid 19 (see attached sheet) 

 

Most home visits will not be happening 

 

We will use the telephone to find out how you 

are 

     

If we have to see you we will be wearing a mask, 

gloves and apron (see attached sheet) 

                   

This is to stop the virus from passing from person 

to person 

 

This might last for a few months 

 

We will let you know when things have gone 

back to normal 
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